
Inspiring everyone  to R.E.A.C.H through Faith, Hope, Love 

It’s been a lovely day today and the Year 6 children have been absolute stars! They have missed out 
on many things this year as  result of COVID-but they have taken it all in their stride. I am so very 
proud of them and all that they have achieved! I know, that when they move onto their secondary 
school, they will continue to shine in all that they do! Good luck to our Y6 children! I would also like 
to wish Mr Luce and Mr Walton the very best of luck in their new teaching posts and Miss Fletch-
er, who is moving to Ireland. Not forgetting Sue-who has been here for a long, long time-you will be 
sincerely missed. Good luck to you all! 
I would like to say a very big thank you to all parents for your kind messages, cards and vouchers-I 
feel so very lucky to have been blessed with such supportive and thoughtful people. I shall sincerely 
miss our St Joseph’s family—my adopted family for nine years! 
Thank you also to governors, present and past. I appreciate the support and challenge that you 
have given to me during my leadership. 
I would like to take this opportunity also, to thank the team of staff here. Each and everyone here 
is an important piece of the puzzle that makes our school the fabulous school that it is. They have 
also put up with me for nine years!! Thank you all and I shall miss each and everyone one of you. 
However, I know that St Joseph’s will continue to go from strength to strength and I would like to 
wish the new team, the very best of luck! 
And finally, I wish you all a peaceful and restful summer holiday. 
With love and best wishes 
Wendy D’Arcy 

Thursday 16th July 2020 

GOODBYE YEAR 6 



  

 


